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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: January 31, 2020 
 
To: Redevelopment Board members 
 
From:  Jennifer Raitt, Director of Planning and Community Development 
   
RE:       Proposed Town Committee on Residential Development 
 

 
We received notification of the Warrant Article proposing the establishment of a Town 
Committee on Residential Development, a 10 registered voter article. Please see attached 
document received from the Select Board’s office. We have been asked to provide any 
comments by February 5.  The Select Board begins Warrant Article hearings on February 10.  


